
 

 

8th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Invitation: African Drumming Festival 

1.30pm Tuesday 19th May 
 
I am writing to invite you to an inter-school African Drumming Festival at 1.30pm on Tuesday 19th May, 
taking place in our school hall. The festival will last approximately 45 minutes and the children would 
love to share their wonderful music with you. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Imogen Murray 
Music Performance Lead 
 


